
OUR LADY OF FATIMA SCHOOL 
“WHOEVER COMES TO ME, I WILL LEAD TO HIM.” 

Wildcat Wire 

News from Mrs. Forte 

Congratulations to our varsity girls’ basketball team for taking 2nd place in the 
St. Aloysius Tournament in Tulare this past weekend and to our boys’ team for 
winning the tournament!  Great job, boys and girls!  The boys also defeated 
OLM Gustine on 1/13/2020 by a score of 43-28. 
 
Catholic Schools Week will be as follows:   
 
Please check with your teachers for details. 
 
Sunday, 1/26/20—   Catholic Schools Mass (this is a school day!) 
Monday, 1/27/20—  Community Day 
Tuesday, 1/28/20—  Career Day—8:30 a.m. in the hall 
Wednesday, 1/29/20— Grandparents Day 
 
           8th Grade—11:00-11:45 
           6th/7th—  8:30-9:00 
           4th/5th—  11:00-11:30 
           3rd—    10:30—11:00 
           2nd—    9:30—10:00 
           1st/Kinder  9:00—9:30 
           Preschool— Teachers’ Choice 
 
Thursday, 1/30/20—  Student Day/Talent Show (Non-uniform dress for 
           students) - 10:30 a.m. in the hall 
Friday, 1/31/20—   Parents Day—Breakfast will be provided in the hall  
           after   
                                    Mass. 
 

There is an art show the whole week of Catholic Schools 
Week.  Let’s see those masterpieces! 
 
Mrs. Forte 

If you have pictures that you would like con-

sidered for the yearbook  (field trips, classroom ac-

tivities, Veterans Day, carnival, etc.), please e-mail 

them to yearbook@olfdof.org.  Thank you! 

January 22, 2020 

 In this week’s folder  

• Spring Gala invitations 

• Spring Gala tickets 

• Gala Raffle Tickets 

• February calendar 

 

Occasionally we are in needed of yard duty 
volunteers.  If you are interested in volun-

teering, please let Mrs. Cota in the office 
know. Thank you! 

Upcoming Events 

1/21/2020—Drive Thru Dinner 

1/22/2020—Basketball Pictures 

1/23/2020—Parent Club Meeting, 7:00 pm 

Please keep  Mrs. Kameal Costa, 

our first grade aid, in your prayers 

as she recovers from surgery. 

Candy is being sold dur-

ing lunchtime on 

Wednesdays and Fridays 

to benefit the Debate 

Club. 


